
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7.1.5.1 INSTITUTIONAL INITIATIVE TO GREENING THE 

CAMPUS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

GREENING THE CAMPUS: BAN PLASTIC INITIATIVE 

 

On December 4, 2023, St. John’s College of Arts and Science took a significant step 

towards creating a sustainable and eco-friendly campus. The college organized a plastic 

awareness program, promoting the use of eco-friendly yellow bags as an alternative to plastic 

bags among students. 

Objectives: 

• Eliminate single-use plastic bags from the campus 

• Promote sustainable practices among students 

• Create a cleaner and healthier campus environment 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Impact: 

The Ban Plastic initiative aims to: 

• Reduce plastic waste and promote sustainability 

• Foster a culture of environmental responsibility among students 



• Create a green and eco-friendly campus environment 

The Ban Plastic initiative is part of the college’s broader efforts to create a sustainable 

and green campus. By promoting eco-friendly practices and reducing plastic waste, we are: 

• Protecting the environment and conserving natural resources 

• Creating a healthy and sustainable learning environment 

• Inspiring students to become responsible stewards of the environment 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          


